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What is the Collaborative Planning and Implementation (CPI) Initiative? 
The Population Health Innovation Lab (PHIL) facilitates the Northwest and Southwest CPI collaboratives 
comprised of regional stakeholders who come together to identify, discuss, and resolve Enhanced Care 
Management (ECM) and Community Supports implementation issues.  CPI is an initiative under CalAIM’s 
Providing Access and Transforming Health (PATH) Initiative to improve Medi-Cal delivery, especially for 
populations of focus with complex needs.   

  
How does PHIL support CPI participants in resolving topical implementation issues? 
PHIL’s experienced staff and consultants offer multiple services to support registered CPI participants, 
including the following areas: 

  
1:1 Organizational Support: PHIL is available to consult 1:1 with CPI Participants in navigating PATH 
opportunities such as CITED grants, the Technical Assistance (TA) Marketplace, and overcoming unique 
challenges in becoming a contracted ECM or Community Supports organization.  PHIL also has expert 
staff to offer Quality Improvement (e.g., PDSA cycles) and Meeting Facilitation services. 
 
Collaborative Convenings and Trainings: Monthly CPI convenings engage a diverse set of 
stakeholders for the identification of challenges and solutions associated with CalAIM implementation. 
Convenings allow for peer learning and the opportunity to distribute updates from the Department of 
Health Care Services (DHCS) and local Managed Care Plans. PHIL also curates pop-up trainings to address 
participant-identified topics, such as Cross-Sector Care Coordination and TA Marketplace navigation.   

 
Strategic Planning and Action Feedback Loop: Participant-driven identification of implementation 
issues are the basis of CPI strategic planning and action for local and systemic issue resolution. 
Outcomes of these efforts include PHIL’s collaboration to disseminate workarounds, share requested 
updates with local MCPs, and advocate for state-wide policy updates with DHCS. 

 
These services are free for organizations registered with the Northwest and Southwest CPI Collaboratives.  

Email: PATH@pophealthinnovationlab.org 
Visit www.pophealthinnovationlab.org/projects/path/ to learn more. 
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